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Welcome to our final Newsletter of Summer Term 

1, we hope you have a lovely half term break and 

manage to enjoy time with family and friends. 

 

Girls Golf 

 

Darren has been with us again this term running 

Girls Golf sessions throughout the term.  It finished 

in style on Thursday with him donning his Velcro 

suit and the girls taking aim, great fun was had by 

all.  To finish the block of lessons the girls will be 

joining Darren at Burghley Golf Club this weekend 

to put their skills to the test. 

 

If you are interested in getting into golf (boys or 

girls) and finding out more about it, contact Darren 

darrenmgamepga@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                            

Wood Chip 
 

As always, we are continually looking to develop 

our various areas and grounds, we are currently on 

the lookout for wood chip, if you know of any 

companies or individuals who could help us with 

this please let us know.  

 

Reading Books 

 

We love seeing children taking books home and 

being so engaged in reading and wanting to share 

stories with their families, but there are some gaps 

appearing on our shelves.  Over half term could you 

please just check to see if any schoolbooks are 

hiding in homes – thank you! 

 

E-Safety (Gaming and Social Media) 

 

Over half term children often spending longer than 

usual gaming and using social media and messaging 

apps, we talk to children regularly about how to do 

this safely.  Just a little reminder about the 

importance of checking to see how our children are 

using technology.  There are some fantastic 

resources on the NSPCC, the national college and 

safer internet websites. 

 

School Uniform 

 

As children start to grow out of their school 

uniform and you look to replace it you may notice 

on our new provider’s (Shotbowl) website the blue 

P.E shirts are not available.  We want to make 

things as easy as possible for our parents, so as we 

move forward P.E kit will be a white shirt 

also.  Please do not think this means you have to get 

rid of your blue shirts and buy an extra white one, 

this will be a slow phasing out as uniform is 

replaced.  

 

 
Attendance   
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Sport Superstars  

 

 
 

Edward with his man of the match plate. 

 

  

 
 

Harry was loaned to Cambridge Grizzlies. They 

played two Peterborough teams and Milton Keynes, 

& won all three of their games. Harry scored two 

goals & was awarded spirit of the game. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

  

3rd June  First Day of Term 6 

  

5th June Morpurgo Class – Flag Fen 

10th June Phonics Screening Week (Yr1) 

11th June Yr 6 Church Festival 

13th June Morpurgo Class – Mini Olympics 

19th June Dahl Class – Burghley House Trip 

20th June Blackman Class - Camping 

1st July Music Concert – 1.30pm 

2nd July EYFS Sports Festival 

3rd July Sports Day  

8th July The Conversation – Yr5/6 SRE 

Workshop 

9th July Jeffers/Blackman Class to 

Hunstanton 

12th July KS2 End of Year Play 

17th July Leaver Service in Church 

19th July  Last Day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 


